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23rd January 2024 
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
South Downs Light Railway 
 
As part of our learning about old and new and a joint shared interest within Oak Class we will 
be visiting South Downs Light Railway in the morning of Thursday 8th February. The children 
will be taken on the school mini-bus so we are asking for a donation of £2.00 to cover the cost 
of the train ride payable on MCAS. 
 
Arundel WWT trip 
 
As part of our learning about lifecycles and animal’s habitat and a joint shared interest within 
Oak Class we will be visiting Arundel WWT. 
 
This trip will take place on Wednesday 13th March We will be leaving school at 9:00am so 
children should arrive at school at normal time. We will be returning to school in time for 
school pickup at 3:15pm. 
 

The children will need to wear school uniform for this off-site visit, however they should wear 
sensible walking shoes (nothing open-toed or that can easily slip off.)  They should bring a 
packed lunch, drink and appropriate clothing for the weather with them (i.e. sun hats and 
cream if  necessary, or a waterproof jacket.) in a rucksack they are able to carry around for the 
day.  If your child usually has a hot meal this will need to be cancelled for this day. 
 
To cover the costs of this trip we are asking for a donation of £7.50 payable on MCAS.  
 
For both trips, by paying the contribution via MCAS, this is accepted as consent for your child 
to attend this trip. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

   
Megan Lenharth 
Oak Class Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/

